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14 August 6

2 6

Sir

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 7 instant,

enclosing Mr Agent Render's Reports

on the Ras and Bigg Eddy Schools, for

the month of June last; and in reply,

I beg to inform you that the Reports

are, on the whole, satisfactory; but the

diseipline in the Pas school should be

improved.

Your obedient Servant,

Oiaclan

for the Deputy of the Supt.

General of Indian Affairs

WCill Esqre

epr. of Indn Agencies,

Winnipeg, Man.
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